
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 1/13/2012 1:11:41 PM 
To: 'psp@cpuc.ca.gov' (psp@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Phase 3 PGE GRC advice letter 

Paul 
First of all, Happy New Year. Hope ail is going fine. I left you a voice mail but said I would follow 

up with email. We would like to meet with you or your representatives on the proposed advice letter that 
we intend on filing after we get a decision on Phase 3, the residential customer energy statement 
(RCES) issue. I have spoken with ALJ Pulsifer and he intends on issuing his PD on January 17 so the 
issue can be on the February 16 PUC agenda. 

If possible, we would like to meet sometime next week, or at least sometime prior to the 
anticipated PUC decision date. Let me know what are good times to meet. Thanks in advance. 
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